
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

 

No. 1966 

 

asked on Wednesday 6 October 2010 

 

MR DICKSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR CLIMATE CHANGE AND 

SUSTAINABILITY (MS JONES)— 

 

QUESTION: 

 

With reference to energy reading equipment installed in homes as part of the 

Climate Smart initiative being removed and taken by residents elsewhere—  

 

Will the Minister advise how many homes have had this Climate Smart equipment 

removed and taken?  

 

ANSWER: 

 

I refer the honourable member to my answer of your similar Question on Notice 

(1918) in which I have advised that the Department of Environment and Resource 

Management has only received one complaint of this matter. 

 

Once again, I urge members of parliament to contact the service provider Local 

Government Infrastructure Services, the Department of Environment and Resource 

Management, or my office if they have become aware of any complaints regarding 

the ClimateSmart Home Service. 


